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TO ALL NATIONAL FEDERATIONS 
 
Corsier-sur-Vevey, 30 March 2020 
 
 
Subject: Situation to date - Olympic Games – Qualifiers – UWW Calendar 
 
 
Dear President, dear Athletes, dear Colleagues, 
 
We hope that this letter finds you all in good health and safe at home with your families. We also take the 
opportunity of the situation letter to ask you to keep us informed of any case of infection within your 
federation, whether athletes, coaches, referees, staff or board members.  
 
You may have been informed that the Organizing Committee of the Tokyo Games and the International Olympic 
Committee have announced the new dates being 23 July until 8 August 2021. You may also have come across 
the confirmation that all quota places already assigned for the Olympic Games Tokyo will remain unchanged. 
 
With these new elements in mind, the UWW Executive Committee will gather on a conference call this week 
to discuss the calendar, in particular the rescheduling of the remaining qualifying tournaments and the 
upcoming 2020 UWW championships.  
 
This discussion will take into account the evolution of the pandemic on all continents and any decision will 
have to be considered as provisional, given the exceptional circumstances and the uncertainties in connection 
therewith.  
 
We will continue informing you on a regular basis. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Nenad Lalovic 
President, United World Wrestling 
Executive Board Member, International Olympic Committee  
 
Copy: UWW Bureau; UWW staff 
 
 

https://www.olympic.org/news/ioc-ipc-tokyo-2020-organising-committee-and-tokyo-metropolitan-government-announce-new-dates-for-the-olympic-and-paralympic-games-tokyo-2020

